
Department of Energy 
 

Bonneville Power Administration 
P.O. Box 3621 

Portland, Oregon 97208-3621 

                           

 PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
 

April 11, 2011 
 

In reply refer to:  DK-7 
 
Douglas Pugh 
Ex 6 
 

RE: BPA-2011-00940-F 
 
Dear Mr. Pugh: 
 
Your request for information that you made to the Department of Energy under the Freedom of 
Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. 552, on March 21, 2011, was transferred to the Bonneville 
Power Administration (BPA) on April 6, 2011, for response.   
 
You have requested the following: 
Records that demonstrate funding for added full-time equivalent positions for Hungry Horse 
Dam, Montana, to implement remedies of Safety of Dams findings reviews.  Records that 
indicate funding to implement remedies of Safety of Dams reviews findings. 
 
Response: 
BPA has performed a reasonable search and has no responsive documents. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with this determination, you may make an appeal within thirty (30) days of 
receipt of this letter to the Director of Office of Hearings and Appeals, Department of Energy, 
1000 Independence Avenue SW, Washington, DC 20585. Both the envelope and the letter must 
be clearly marked "Freedom of Information Act Appeal."  
 
I appreciate the opportunity to assist you.  Please contact Cheri Benson at 503-230-7305, with 
any questions about this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/Christina J. Munro 
Christina J. Munro 
Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Act Officer 


